Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Phillips, Hollis [Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 12:02 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Former BP 6002 - call from site owner

Paresh:

| have a voicemail from the owner of Former BP 6002 (Seminary Blvd Oakland), this is the woman who has been trying to
refinance for months and is being held up because the NFA has not been finalized. In an ACEH letter to ARCADIS dated
March 31, 2011 ACEH indicates they agree with ARCADIS’ recommendation for closure and will notify us of the results of
your evaluation within 180 days. We are now pushing 360 days. | understand you are trying to move out of oversight
but your cases should not be put on hold because of this. It is unfair to have this woman’s financial status in limbo
because ACEH can’t meet their own deadlines. | am trying to be patient with your situation but | am growing increasingly
frustrated at the County’s lack of response. Per my December 20, 2011 email is it possible to meet with you (your
replacement? Your boss?) and discuss the status of my sites and the questions outlined in my December 20 email? To
that list of questions/clarifications please add the following:

Former BP 11133 — (98" Ave Oakland) — ARCADIS submitted a request for closure for this site in the fourth quarter 2011.
Historically ACEH has allowed us to stop semiannually monitoring at site where closure is being reviewed. | would like
permission to stop monitoring at this site as well.

Regards,
Hollis
Hollis E. Phillips, PG | Principal Geologist| hollis.phillips@arcadis-us.com
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ARCADIS, Imagine the result
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. All rights,
including without limitation copyright, are reserved. The proprietary information contained in this e-mail message, and any
files transmitted with it, is intended for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this e-mail is not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail in error and that any review, distribution or
copying of this e-mail or any files transmitted with it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
notify the sender immediately and delete the original message and any files transmitted. The unauthorized use of this e-
mail or any files transmitted with it is prohibited and disclaimed by ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. Nothing herein is
intended to constitute the offering or performance of services where otherwise restricted by law.



